
Town of Medary  
Onsite Meeting 

November 17, 2014 
 

The Town of Medary Board went to review the site of a proposed driveway at 
N4517 Meadow Wood Road, those present included, Supervisor I, Bob Keil, 
Supervisor II, Mike Weibel and Chairperson, Linda Seidel. 

 
            The meeting was called to order at 3:00 pm 
 

The onsite visit took place at N4517 Meadow Wood Rd, the proposed driveway 
location was reviewed, the Town Board confirmed the need for a culvert under 
the driveway for maintaining drainage.  The residents will call as this project is 
confirmed in the Spring or Summer of 2015 for an onsite review. 

 
            The meeting was adjoured, 4:15 pm, all ayes. 
 
            Respectfully Submitted, Linda Seidel 
 


